Head of School: Mr C Fitzpatrick

Wednesday 18t October 2023

WE ALL ACHIEVE

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 5 WHEN WE BELIEVE

Cinema Visit - Tuesday 21st November 2023

We like to give children as many varied experiences as a possible and I am
pleased to inform you that we have secured cinema tickets to take Year 5
children to see Elemental on Tuesday 21st November 2023.

Elemental (2023) is a PG rated animated film. The film journeys alongside an

unlikely pair, Ember and Wade, in a city where fire, water, land and air
residents live together. The fiery young woman and the go-with-the-flow guy i
are about to discover something elemental: how much they actually have in o
common.

The tickets and transport costs will be covered by the school so there will be

no charge for this trip. Children will leave school at 11.00am on the morning \
of Tuesday 21st November, returning to school at approximately 3.40pm. 2\
Children will need to bring a packed lunch with them for this day. If your child i/L =
is entitled to Free School Meals, this will be provided for them. Children may o
also bring a small snack with them to eat at the cinema.

i)

We ask that all children are signed up for this trip via the Arbor app by
Wednesday 15t November.

Yours sincerely

Mr C Fitzpatrick
Headteacher
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